IISER Mohali Hosts EPMM-2025: Workshop on Environmental Pollution Monitoring and Management for Students and Faculty
Mohali, May 23, 2025:
The Department of Earth and Environmental Sciences (EES) at the Indian Institute of Science Education and Research (IISER) Mohali successfully organized a two-day workshop titled “Environmental Pollution Monitoring and Management (EPMM-2025)” on May 22–23, 2025. The workshop was conducted under the Environment Education Programme (EEP) 2024–25, with support from the Ministry of Environment, Forest & Climate Change (MoEFCC), Government of India, and coordination by the Punjab State Council for Science and Technology.
Focused on strengthening environmental education and promoting sustainable practices, EPMM-2025 brought together college students and faculty members from institutions across Punjab. The event was aligned with the goals of Mission LiFE (Lifestyle for Environment), encouraging participants to adopt environmentally conscious lifestyles and community-driven pollution mitigation actions.
The workshop was jointly organized by Dr. Anoop Ambili, Dr. Sunil A. Patil, and Dr. Arvind K. Shakya from the EES Department. Over the course of two days, participants engaged in expert-led lectures, hands-on laboratory sessions, and insightful field visits. Topics covered included the identification and analysis of pollutants in water, soil, and air; microplastic detection; and visits to the campus air quality monitoring system and sewage treatment plant. A key feature of the program was the group activity aimed at providing hands-on exposure to cutting-edge analytical facilities, such as ICP-MS, GC-MS, and Ion chromatograhy. This experience empowered participants to apply their learning to real-world environmental challenges by analyzing pollutants in various environmental matrices and proposing practical, community-based mitigation strategies.
Dr. Anoop Ambili noted, “EPMM-2025 was envisioned to bridge the gap between academic learning and practical environmental action. We are pleased to see such enthusiastic participation from both students and faculties.”
The workshop concluded with a valedictory session, where participants were awarded certificates and shared positive feedback. The event fostered collaboration, skill-building, and environmental stewardship, contributing meaningfully to the mission of sustainable development in Punjab.

